GRACEVILLE STATE SCHOOL

Established 1928

23 Acacia Ave, Graceville, Q 4075
(Location: Cnr Oxley Rd & Acacia Ave)
Phone: 3716 2777 ● Fax: 3716 2700
Email: the.principal@gracevilss.eq.edu.au

24 October 2017

Dear Parents

Children of the **Senior Strings**, **Junior Choir and Senior Choir** are having a concert on Wednesday 22 November at 10:00am in the hall, for their grandparents and members of the community who are senior citizens, including friends and neighbours.

As we will be inviting our guests to join us for morning tea after the concert, we are requesting that your child bring a plate of sandwiches, cakes, biscuits savouries or fruit. We will provide the hot and cold drinks. Students will need to wear full school uniform and can also add a touch of Christmas Eg head/wrist band.

Traditionally we have not invited parents to this concert, however we are aware that sometimes parents bring grandparents/family/friends to and from the school for the concert, or grandparents/friends may not be able to come.

Please also note the upcoming **Annual Music Concert on Wednesday November 15 at 6pm** in the hall. All choral and instrumental students will be performing at this concert and students are requested to wear full school uniform. Reminders and further information will be included in upcoming Newsletters. We look forward to seeing you at our concert!

Yours sincerely

Naomi Lindh	Lisa McKeaten
Instrumental Music Coordinator	Deputy Principal
Please return to Mrs Lindh/Ms West//Mrs or email nclos1@eq.edu.a	·
Name of student/s:	
Number of guests attending the concert: _	
I am able to provide a plate of (please circle	le) sandwiches cakes savouries fruit biscuits
I am able to assist with preparing (platters) (Please come to the hall next to the kitcher	
If you are able to assist, please provide you	ur email address
	nd 8:30am if possible – plastic plates welcome as we our container/plate and ask your child to collect it.
Q: 1	